GCU PAUL RUBISH



2022 Youth Rally

Members of Lodge 57, Paul Andrew and Thomas Rubish, participated this year in the ByzanTeen Youth Rally held at Emmitsburg, MD from June 30-July 3. They and teens from across the country attended vespers, matins, prayers and Liturgies.

hard in packaging over 14,000 meals for the needy as a service project. They listened to numerous guest speakers, one of them being Super Bowl Champion, Matt Birk, who wa a center for the Baltimore Ravens. He gave every teen an autographed copy of his book, ALL-PRO WISDOM. They also enjoyed the sports and crafts, along with meeting new frienc from across the country. The Rubish brothers are looking forward to the next rally in San Diego, June 27-30, 2024.

I. Paul A ve Petro

2022 Mt

Macrina Usher

Altar Boy

and [

Volunteer

at Holy

Ghost

Byzantine

Church

